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October 16, 2024 
 

Mr. Jagmeet Singh, MP  
House of Commons 
Ottawa, Ontario 

By email: jagmeet.singh@parl.gc.ca  

SAVE THE DATE 

Dear Mr. Singh, 

The BC Recreation and Parks Association (BCRPA) is a not for profit organization that plays a central 
role in leading the enrichment and improvement of the quality of life of British Columbians and their 
communities. We do this by championing recreation and parks as essential services. 

BCRPA is a member of the Canadian Parks and Recreation Association's (CPRA), a national 
organization that works to fully realize the role parks and recreation can play in building healthy and 
vibrant communities in Canada. 

BCRPA, along with CPRA and our provincial and territorial partners, will be holding a Day on the Hill 
in Ottawa on Tuesday, November 5th, 2024. We will be in Ottawa for meetings with Members of 
Parliament and Senators to discuss issues related to the parks and recreation sector in Canada that 
are of profound interest to your constituents.    

The purpose of this email is to kindly request a brief meeting with you in your Ottawa office on 
November 5th, 2024, that will include a small delegation of no more than four representatives from 
our sector who are knowledgeable about these files.   

If you can confirm a meeting now, I invite you to connect with my colleague Denise at info@cpra.ca 
or by phone at 613-523-5315. 

If you would prefer we follow up with you later, please let us know. 

Thank you for your consideration of our request! 

To learn more about CPRA, please visit https://cpra.ca/about/strategic-outlook and 
https://www.cpra.ca/2025_pre_budget_submission to view CPRA’s Pre-Budget Submission. 

Warmest regards, 

 

 

Katie Fenn 
CEO 
BC Recreation and Parks Association
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